
 

 

16th June 2017 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Re:  Year 11 Leaving Arrangements 
 
Study Leave:  As today is the final exam for most students study leave will commence and students will not be 
expected to come into the academy except for the final assembly, details below.  The following exams are still 
to take place next week and students will be aware if they are involved:  Further Maths, Graphic Products and 
Polish. 
 
Final Assembly:   The Year 11 final assembly will take place on Thursday 22nd June 2017 from 8.25 a.m. to 10.25 
a.m. we look forward to seeing students then.  At this event students will have the opportunity to have a whole 
year group photograph, say goodbye to staff members and friends and sign shirts and books.  All students must 
come in FULL SCHOOL UNIFORM and not sign shirts until after the photograph has been taken.  In the final 
assembly key staff members will be there to give out certificates and awards.   
 
Prom:  A reminder that the Prom will be held at The Cedar Court Hotel, Wakefield on 30th June 2017 from 7.00 
p.m. until 11.00 p.m.  Many students have already bought their tickets and outfits.  This is always an enjoyable 
event.    
 
Awards Evening:  Selected students will be invited to receive subject specific awards at the Academy’s annual 
awards evening on Monday 17th July 2017 at 7.00 p.m.  If you do receive an invite we would like you to attend 
this, you will not need to wear your school uniform but smart clothing is required. 
 
Results Day:  The students will be able to collect their results on Thursday 24th August 2017.   The Academy will 
be open from 9.00 a.m. until 11.00 a.m.  
 
May I take this opportunity to thank you for your continued support and wish all students every success for their 
future.  They have conducted themselves well in the exams and I am sure they will continue to do so and reap 
the rewards in the summer. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 

Mr M Ryder 

 

Mr M Ryder 
Assistant Principal  
 

 


